
 
 
 
 

NOTICE of PUBLIC COMMENT PERIOD 
 
 
The Arkansas Department of Health (ADH), Section of Health Facility Services (HFS) 
will hold a PUBLIC COMMENT PERIOD beginning May 6, 2024, through June 7, 2024, 
to allow interested persons an opportunity to comment on proposed revisions to the Rules 
for Home Caregiver Training in Arkansas promulgated pursuant to Ark. Code Ann. §20-
77-2301 et seq.  Proposed revisions, adding requirements for training pursuant to Act 70 of 
2023, are available on the ADH website: https://www.healthy.arkansas.gov/proposed-
amendment-to-existing-rules or are available for public inspection and copying at the 
Arkansas Department of Health, Section of Health Facilities Services, Freeway Medical 
Tower, 5800 West Tenth Street, Suite 400, Little Rock, Arkansas.   
 
All comments must be received by 10:00 a.m. on June 7, 2024.  All comments may be sent 
by e-mail to: paula.day@arkansas.gov  or by regular mail to:  HFS Rules Comments, 5800 
W. 10th St., Ste. 400, Little Rock, AR 72204.   
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